
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 25th June 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

Super Sports Week! 

We have had such a brilliant sports day week as each class has competed from the safety of their bubbles. 

Children have taken part in sprints, long distance, sack races, relays and a range of different other events. Due 

to Zennor class learning remotely this week, they will be given the opportunity to compete when they return. 

We will announce the winning house next Friday! Good luck everyone!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Author!  

A huge congratulations to our budding author in Year 6 who has been  

writing children’s books about the pandemic. These books have been 

shared with schools across Cornwall and we have received messages of 

congratulations from a few schools in the local area! Our author also wrote 

to the Prime Minister and shared some of her books with him which led to a 

kind response from Downing Street! You can see Flo’s interview with BBC 

news by clicking on this link: https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/av/uk-england-

cornwall-57565384 

 

 

Congratulations Mrs Brand!  

We are thrilled to announce that Mrs Brand has given birth to a baby girl, Rosa Brand! Both 

mother and baby are doing well – we can’t wait to meet her soon. Congratulations! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE 

Academy Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is…  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bbc.co.uk%2Fnews%2Fav%2Fuk-england-cornwall-57565384&data=04%7C01%7CRichard.Hoskins%40stuny.org.uk%7C81e8a422b4c2463ba8b808d9357e9ef2%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C6375996402
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bbc.co.uk%2Fnews%2Fav%2Fuk-england-cornwall-57565384&data=04%7C01%7CRichard.Hoskins%40stuny.org.uk%7C81e8a422b4c2463ba8b808d9357e9ef2%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C6375996402
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Imagining’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Forgiveness’ in Collective Worship 
and each week in classes.  

Tehidy 95.2% Mousehole 96.9% 

Kynance 97.3% Wheal Dream 98.5% 

Poldark 95.1% Morvah 96.1% 

Zennor 0% Whole School 96.3% 

Godrevy 98.3%   

Attendance—our target for overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 
 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

2020-21 

 

Friday 2nd July 2021 

The Friends of St Uny, 

Break the Rules day 

 

Friday 23rd July 2021 

Break up for the  

summer at 2pm 

 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

 

If you have any safeguarding concerns,  

please contact Mr Hoskins, Head of 

School. 

REMINDER DATE 

FOSUA Break the 

Rules day 

Friday 2nd 

July  

Y6 Sleepover 

payment due 

Friday 9th July 

 

 

 

 

Wrap Around Care bookings 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/HarFaZwSD2 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/9rmD5hH2w1 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/HarFaZwSD2
https://forms.office.com/r/9rmD5hH2w1

